
DELCHESTER SERRA CLUB 
 

March 2015  

www.delchesterserra.org Page 1 

 

Schedule for  March 2015– May 2015 

March 7 Monthly 8 a.m. Mass at Our Lady of Charity.  Membership Meeting will follow at 
8:45 a.m. in the basement Rectory Meeting Room (RMR).  Our speaker will be Reverend  
Michael J. Pawelko, Parochial Vicar, St. Joseph Parish, Aston. 

March 17 Officers and Trustees meeting.   Our Lady of Charity parish basement Rectory Conference 
Room (RCR) at 7:00 p.m. 

March 28 
 

NOTE:  This meeting is in place of our normal Club Mass and Meeting on the first Sat-
urday of the month since April 5 is Holy Saturday.  Monthly 8 a.m. Mass at Our Lady of 
Charity.  Membership Meeting will follow at 8:45 a.m. in the basement Rectory Meeting 
Room (RMR).  ALL ADS FOR THE AD BOOK ARE DUE ON THIS DATE. 

April 21 Officers and Trustees meeting.   Our Lady of Charity parish basement Rectory Conference 
Room (RCR) at 7:00 p.m. 

May 3 Annual Charter Night at the Lamb Banquet Facilities.  There will be no monthly Member-
ship Meeting in May. 

Charter Night Information 

As mentioned last month, our annual Charter Night 
event will be held this year at the Lamb Banquet 
Facilities at the Porch, formerly the Lamb Tavern.    
It will start at about 5:00 p.m. on Sunday, May 3.  
There will be three entrée choices and the price of 
attending will remain $35 per person, the same as it 
was in prior years.  Look for more information in the 
next Club newsletter or attend the meeting on March 
28, the last membership meeting before Charter 
Night. 
 
In order to put the book together and printed before 
Charter Night, we need all information about ads for 
the Ad Book by March 28—even if you do not yet 
have payment for the ads.  If you need more 
materials for ads, please call Marty Frick at 610-361
-9397. 
 
We look forward to another great Charter Night!  

Charter Night Date Correction 
 

Last month, the date  for this year’s Charter Night 
dinner event was reported incorrectly.  
 
Charter Night will be on Sunday, May 3, 2015, at 
the  Lamb Banquet Facilities, next to The Porch Res-
taurant at the Lamb on  Springfield Road. 

Altar Server Certificate Project to Start 

As one of our annual projects to continue recogniz-
ing the service of the Altar Servers in our area, we 
will be contacting over 40 parishes to see if they 
want to again participate in 2015.  Each year the cer-
tificate is revised with the current year, signature of 
our Club President, and spaces for the parish to enter 
the name of the Altar Server as well as the signature 
of the Pastor. 
 
During the month of March, we will ask those par-
ishes to let us know how many Altar Server Recog-
nition certificates they will be using this year.   One 
of our club members prints the certificates, then we 
hand-deliver them to the parishes.   We also provide 
an option to send the electronic document by email if 
the parish prefers to print them out. 
 
Receiving requests early ensures timely delivery. 


